
 

 

 

 
Friday 22nd September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of Year 5’s ‘Engineering Our World’ topic next half term, we are taking the children to explore the 
Science Museum and taking part in the workshop ‘Wonderlab’.  
 
 
Classes 5F and 5A will visit the Science Museum on Thursday 2nd November.   
Classes 5DJ and 5S will visit the Science Museum on Friday 3rd November  
 
 
All classes will leave school promptly at 8.45am and plan to return to school by approximately 3:30pm. 
We will be travelling by coach and children must wear school uniform. Your child will need to wear sensible 
shoes, bring a packed lunch, and a warm coat.  
 
The cost of the trip is £12.00. This includes the cost of transport and access to the ‘Wonderlab Workshop’. 

The payment of £12.00 can be made online via Parentpay or please ask the office if you require a 
barcode for Paypoint. If you have any problems making this payment, please speak to the office. 
 
Please could you sign and return the permission slip below to your child’s class teacher or the school office 
by Friday 13th October. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss French, Miss Jimenez, Miss Dawson, Miss Staunton, and Miss Alves 
 
Year 5 Team 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I give permission for ____________________________ in class _____ to visit the Science Museum.   
 
I will pick my child up at 3:30pm         My child has permission to walk home alone 
 
I am available to help on the day of my child’s visit     Yes/No     
 
My child requires a packed lunch from school (please tick) 
 
Signed __________________________________ Date ___________________ 
 
 
  

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 


